Sheriff Hutton Primary School Newsletter

Supported Happy Pupils Succeed

www.sheriffhuttonschool.org

Tuesday 5th May 2015

Dear Parents / Carers,

I hope you have enjoyed the lovely sunny Bank Holiday weekend. We only have four days in school this week and next week is the start of the Key Stage 2 assessments (SATs).

We would all like to wish our Year 6 children the very best of luck for next week, we have every confidence they will all try their best!

As usual school will be providing a hot breakfast on each of the assessment days – this year we would like to say a BIG thank you to Mr and Mrs Pitman who have arranged for Bookers to provide the food for the whole week!

PTFA

Village Auction!

Thank you to everyone who helped or came along to the village auction on Saturday. It was a great event. The money raised will be split between four village charities – the Playgroup, the Youth Club, our school PTFA and the UCC.

After School Clubs

Tuesday: Creative Club for Howard Class 3.30pm- 4.45pm

Wednesday: Tennis at 8.20am

Board Games Club at 12.30pm

Thursday: Judo 3.30pm – 4.30pm

Friday: Tennis at 8.20am

All Star Football 3.30pm – 4.30pm

Multi-skills with Mr Warriner 3.30pm - 4.15pm

School Visits

Two of our classes are going on school visits this week. Neville class are visiting The Chocolate Story Museum on Wednesday and Bulmer class are off to the Railway Museum on Thursday. Thank you to the PTFA for paying for the coaches!

School Photographs

Our individual photographs were taken last week. If you would like to place an order please can you return the form by Monday 11th May. Thank you.

Wedding Bells!

Everyone at Sheriff Hutton Primary School would like to send their congratulations to Jess Fenwick, who got married on Friday! We all wish Jess and Paul the very best for their future together!

Star of the Week!

Well done to the children who received our Star of the Week award on Friday!

Bulmer Class – Edward Marwood

Neville Class - Joe Thorn

Howard Class - Eifion Morgan

Lunchtime award – Stephanie Needs

Bev Stell, Weadteacher admin@sheriffhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk

Sheriff Hutton Primary School Newsletter

Supported Happy Pupils Succeed

www.sheriffhuttonschool.org

Tuesday 5th May 2015

Important Dates!

Monday 11th May: KS2 assessment week.

Wednesday 6th, 7th & 8th May: Book Fair - Helpers needed please for Wed 6th 3.30pm-4pm

Friday 15th May: Year 6 residential visit to Sweden.

Friday 22nd May: Last day before half term break.

Half term Holiday – Monday 25th May – Friday 29th May

Monday 1st June: Children return to school, Year 6 residential visit to Bewerley Park.

Sporting Events for the Summer Term

Thursday 7th May: Swimming for Howard Class.

Wednesday 20th May : Kwick Cricket Y5 & 6

Staff development and training

Friday 8th May: Mrs Stell, Easingwold Area Partnership meeting (am).

Beu Stell, Weadteacher admin@sheriffhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk